
Movie  about  bullied  gay
student to be shown at LTCC
Generation  HOPE  and  Friends  of  Ally  clubs  at  Lake  Tahoe
Community College are bringing “Bullied, A Student, a School,
and a Case that Made History” to the South Lake Tahoe campus.

The documentary narrates the story of a student who, because
of his sexual orientation, was the subject of unrelenting
bullying by his classmates. This film will be presented with
Spanish subtitles.

It will be shown April 29 at 6:30pm in the Duke Theatre.
Tickets are $5 and will be sold at the door.

All proceeds from this movie will go toward scholarships for
college students.

For more information,contact Arturo Rangel or Lisa Shafer at
(530) 541-4660, ext. 231.
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